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From: George Colman
To: Comments
Cc:
Subject: Fw: Short Term Rental
Date: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 10:47:56 AM
Attachments: IMG_0660.PNG

Caution! This message was sent from outside your organization.

This is an add on to my previously submitted memo as to short term rental consideration for the Goal Setting
Meeting 

From: George Colman
Sent: Tuesday, April 12, 2022 10:47 AM
To: Nathan Hamburger <NHamburger@agourahillscity.org>
Cc: Deborah Klein Lopez ; Illece Buckley Weber <ibuckleyweber@ci.agoura-
hills.ca.us>; Linda Northrup <lnorthrup@agourahillscity.org>; Chris Anstead <canstead@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us>; Denis
Weber <dweber@ci.agoura-hills.ca.us>; 
Subject: Short Term Rental
 
Good morning …see attached screen shot ; since this item / issue was referred to Committee consideration about 6
weeks ago should be aware there is an increasing problem ….
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" Carolyn, Chris, Dan, Kelly, Marianne,
WWwWWw.alrbnn.com
For any of the neighbors
on Foothill and Fairview
who were irritated and kept
awake last night by the
Airbnb at 28241 Foothill,
there is an Airbnb link for
neighbor complaints. The
loud excessive noise and
music all day long was
irritating, but when | went
down to try to speak to
them over our fence after
10 o'clock last night, | was
cursed out repeatedly with
very foul language. | have
made a complaint with
Airbnb, as well as speaking ©
to a customer service rep.
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Sent from my iPhone




